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Comments: I am writing to let you know that I want the Forest Service to say YES to the Pactola Reservoir-Rapid

Creek Watershed Withdrawal. I ask that Forest Service conduct an Environmental Assessment of the area in the

hopes that you  come back with a Finding of No Significant Impact when the EA has been completed. 

This land is sacred not only to the Lakota People but to everyone on earth. We all rely on it's health and clean

water.  Keeping water free of toxins and pollutants should be a concern of the Forest Services as clean water

and clean air help to support the mission of the FS. Without clean water and air forest productivity will shutter. 

 

 


